
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

Licensed Family Day Care Homes 

Start Date:  July 13, 2021  
End Date: August 30, 2021  
Nunavut-wide 45 sec 

Do you look after other people’s children in your home? Did you know that if you take 

care of more than four children (including your own), you must be licensed with the 

Department of Education? 

Licensed family day homes in Nunavut can charge parents regular fees and receive 

additional funding from the Department of Education. These facilities can also 

participate in training opportunities, have access to free resources for the children in 

their care, and gain advice and guidance from the Early Learning and Child Care 

division staff.  

Please contact your regional Early Childhood Officer if you have any questions about 

home day cares or the licensing process. More information can be found at 

https://www.gov.nu.ca/education/information/licensed-facilities-0  

 

Qikiqtani Region 

1-800-567-1514 

ECOQikiqtani@gov.nu.ca 

 

Iqaluit Office 

1-867-975-5631 

ECOQikiqtani@gov.nu.ca 

Kitikmeot Region 

1-800-661-0845 

ECOKitikmeot@gov.nu.ca 

 

Kivalliq Region 

1-800-645-8043 

ECOKivalliq@gov. nu.ca 
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ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca. 

News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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